
 

 

Women’s Studies Research Centre 

 

NOTIFICATION 

A one day workshop on Choice Based Credit System at the Undergraduate 
level in Women Studies will be held on 8th May, 2018 at 11am in WSRC, 
Alipore Campus. Faculties in undergraduate colleges   teaching   Women 
Studies are requested to attend the workshop. 

 

Director and Chairperson of WSRC 

 


